
Do you consider yourself:  

• Religious and want a better understanding of your faith? 

• Struggling with basic questions or problems with religion?  

• Curious about what other religions are about? 

• Not religious but spiritual in nature? 

• Skeptical, but still seeking? 

Then welcome to the Ottawa School of Theology & Spirituality! 

OSTS offers a wide range of interesting adult evening courses to all seekers and pilgrims 
in the areas of theology, religion and spirituality. 

Founded over 50 years ago, the School now has four sponsoring Christian 
denominations – United, Anglican, Presbyterian and Roman Catholic. It operates as an 
independent institution on an ecumenical and interfaith basis, offering courses to 
people of all faiths or none at all. The doors of the School are open to all who have an 
interest in exploring and deepening their understanding of theology and spirituality. 

Quality courses are provided by leaders of excellence on a wide variety of issues of 
theological, spiritual, ethical and practical importance for today. Such courses involve 
specific Christian theological aspects, Bible study topics, religious history, diverse faiths 
and current critical issues in our society. 

OSTS courses are provided each year in both a fall term (September to November) and a 
winter term (January to March). Classes are held on Monday evenings starting at 7:30 at 
the Dominican University College at 96 Empress Avenue (north off Somerset Street and 
west of Bronson Avenue). 

For more information about the School, 

courses and registration, go to www.osts.ca 

or contact us by email at osts.president@gmail.com 
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                                          in a completely online format in the fall term, due to Covid19. 
(Details for the Winter term will be announced by mid-November.)
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